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Annette was last seen in Norwich Road, Ipswich, at 9.50pm on Tuesday, 5 December, by a 
member of the public. At that time she was wearing dark grey patterned leggings, calf-length 
boots, a black top with a low neckline and a dark-coloured bomber jacket.
When her body was found it was naked, although she still had her jewellery on.
“We are extremely keen to trace Annette’s clothing, as well as the clothing of the other 
women,” said Det-Chief-Supt Gull.
“I would also like to repeat my appeal for anyone who has used the two laybys on the Old 
Felixstowe Road near where the bodies were found at Levington to come forward. We know 
they are well used by motorists and we need to trace anyone who stopped there between 
Sunday, 3 December, and when the bodies were found on Tuesday, 12 December.”
Suffolk Police is now receiving assistance from 26 other police forces across the country. 
Over 250 police officers and specialist police staff have been drafted in to help in the search 
for those responsible for these five murders.
Anyone with information about Annette’s murder, or which could help with these on-going 
enquiries, should contact:
The telephone hotline on 0800 096 1011 
Ring Crimestoppers anonymously on freephone 0800 555 111 
Report information on-line at www.suffolk.police.uk 
E-mail incident.room@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 
Text 07624 800174
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